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Horror after 9/11 Aviva Briefel 2012-08-24 Horror films have exploded in
popularity since the tragic events of September 11, 2001, many of them breaking
box-office records and generating broad public discourse. These films have
attracted A-list talent and earned award nods, while at the same time becoming
darker, more disturbing, and increasingly apocalyptic. Why has horror suddenly
become more popular, and what does this say about us? What do specific horror
films and trends convey about American society in the wake of events so
horrific that many pundits initially predicted the death of the genre? How
could American audiences, after tasting real horror, want to consume images of
violence on screen? Horror after 9/11 represents the first major exploration of
the horror genre through the lens of 9/11 and the subsequent transformation of
American and global society. Films discussed include the Twilight saga; the Saw
series; Hostel; Cloverfield; 28 Days Later; remakes of The Texas Chainsaw
Massacre, Dawn of the Dead, and The Hills Have Eyes; and many more. The
contributors analyze recent trends in the horror genre, including the rise of
'torture porn,' the big-budget remakes of classic horror films, the reinvention
of traditional monsters such as vampires and zombies, and a new awareness of
visual technologies as sites of horror in themselves. The essays examine the
allegorical role that the horror film has held in the last ten years, and the
ways that it has been translating and reinterpreting the discourses and images
of terror into its own cinematic language.
Elder Horror A. Bowdoin Van Riper 2019-01-25 As baby boomers gray, cinematic
depictions of aging and the aged are on the rise. In the horror genre, fears of
growing old take on fantastic proportions. Elderly characters are portrayed as
either eccentric harbingers of doom--the crone who stops at nothing to restore
her youth, the ancient ancestor who haunts the living--or as frail victims.
This collection of new essays explores how various filmic portrayals of aging,
as an inescapable horror destined to overtake us all, reflect our complex
attitudes toward growing old, along with its social, psychological and economic
consequences.
Hollywood and the Baby Boom James Russell 2017-12-28 Between 1946 and 1964
seventy-five million babies were born, dwarfing the generations that preceded
and succeeded them. At each stage of its life-cycle, the baby boom's great size
has dictated the terms of national policy and public debate. While aspects of
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this history are well-documented, the relationship between the baby boom and
Hollywood has never been explored. And yet, for almost 40 years, baby boomers
made up the majority of Hollywood's audience, and since the 1970s, boomers have
dominated movie production. Hollywood and the Baby Boom weaves together
interviews with leading filmmakers, archival research and the memories of
hundreds of ordinary filmgoers to tell the full story of Hollywood's
relationship with the boomers for the first time. The authors demonstrate the
profound influence of the boomers on the ways that movies were made, seen and
understood since the 1950s. The result is a compelling new account that draws
upon an unprecedented range of sources, and offers new insights into the
history of American movies.
Saturday Night Live, Hollywood Comedy, and American Culture J. Whalley
2010-06-21 Saturday Night Live, Hollywood Comedy, and American Culture sheds
new light on the ways in which Saturday Night Live s confrontational, boundarypushing approach spilled over into film production, contributing to some of the
biggest hits in Hollywood history, such as National Lampoon s Animal House,
Ghostbusters, and Beverly Hills Cop. Jim Whalley also considers how SNL has
adapted to meet the needs of subsequent generations, launching the film careers
of Mike Myers, Adam Sandler, Will Ferrell and others in the process. Supported
by extensive archival research, some of Hollywood s most popular comedians are
placed into the contexts of film and television comic traditions and social and
cultural trends in American life.
Hollywood's Copyright Wars Peter Decherney 2013-09-01 Beginning with Thomas
Edison's aggressive copyright disputes and concluding with recent lawsuits
against YouTube, Hollywood's Copyright Wars follows the struggle of the film,
television, and digital media industries to influence and adapt to copyright
law. Though much of Hollywood's engagement with the law occurs offstage, in the
larger theater of copyright, many of Hollywood's most valued treasures, from
Modern Times (1936) to Star Wars (1977), cannot be fully understood without
appreciating their legal controversies. Peter Decherney shows that the history
of intellectual property in Hollywood has not always mirrored the evolution of
the law and recounts these extralegal solutions and their impact on American
media and culture.
The Palgrave Handbook of Contemporary Gothic Clive Bloom 2020-07-10 “Simply
put, there is absolutely nothing on the market with the range of ambition of
this strikingly eclectic collection of essays. Not only is it impossible to
imagine a more comprehensive view of the subject, most readers – even
specialists in the subject – will find that there are elements of the Gothic
genre here of which they were previously unaware.” - Barry Forshaw, Author of
British Gothic Cinema and Sex and Film The Palgrave Handbook of Contemporary
Gothic is the most comprehensive compendium of analytic essays on the modern
Gothic now available, covering the vast and highly significant period from 1918
to 2019. The Gothic sensibility, over 200 years old, embraces its dark past
whilst anticipating the future. From demons and monsters to post- apocalyptic
fears and ecological fantasies, Gothic is thriving as never before in the arts
and in popular culture. This volume is made up of 62 comprehensive chapters
with notes and extended bibliographies contributed by scholars from around the
world. The chapters are written not only for those engaged in academic research
but also to be accessible to students and dedicated followers of the genre.
Each chapter is packed with analysis of the Gothic in both theory and practice,
as the genre has mutated and spread over the last hundred years. Starting in
1918 with the impact of film on the genre's development, and moving through its
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many and varied international incarnations, each chapter chronicles the history
of the gothic milieu from the movies to gaming platforms and internet memes,
television and theatre. The volume also looks at how Gothic intersects with
fashion, music and popular culture: a multi-layered, multi-ethnic, even a
trans-gendered experience as we move into the twenty first century.
Re-Animator Eddie Falvey 2021-09-15 Since its release at the mid-point of the
1980s American horror boom, Stuart Gordon’s Re-Animator (1985) has endured as
one of the most beloved cult horror films of that era. Greeted by enthusiastic
early reviews, Re-Animator has maintained a spot at the periphery of the
classic horror film canon. While Re-Animator has not entirely gone without
critical attention, it has often been overshadowed in horror studies by more
familiar titles from the period. Eddie Falvey’s book, which represents the
first book-length study of Re-Animator, repositions it as one of the most
significant American horror films of its era. For Falvey, Re-Animator sits at
the intersection of various developments that were taking place within the
context of 1980s American horror production. He uses Re-Animator to explore the
rise and fall of Charles Band’s Empire Pictures, the revival of the mad science
sub-genre, the emergent popularity of both gore aesthetics and horror-comedies,
as well as a new appetite for the works of H.P. Lovecraft in adaptation. Falvey
also tracks the film's legacies, observing not only how Re-Animator’s success
gave rise to a new Lovecraftian cycle fronted by Stuart Gordon, but also how
its cult status has continued to grow, marked by sequels, spin-offs, parodies
and re-releases. As such, Falvey's book promises to be a book both about ReAnimator itself and about the various contexts that birthed it and continue to
reflect its influence.
The Horror Sensorium Angela Ndalianis 2012-09-26 Horror films, books and video
games engage their audiences through combinations of storytelling practices,
emotional experiences, cognitive responses and physicality that ignite the
sensorium—the sensory mechanics of the body and the intellectual and cognitive
functions connected to them. Through analyses of various mediums, this volume
explores how the horror genre affects the mind and body of the spectator. Works
explored include the films 28 Days Later and Death Proof, the video games
Resident Evil 4 and Doom 3, the theme park ride The Revenge of the Mummy,
transmedia experiences associated with The Dark Knight and True Blood, and
paranormal romance novels featuring Anita Blake and Sookie Stackhouse. By
examining how these diverse media generate medium-specific corporeal and
sensory responses, it reveals how the sensorium interweaves sensory and
intellectual encounters to produce powerful systems of perception.
Horror Brigid Cherry 2009-02-09 Horror cinema is a hugely successful, but at
the same time culturally illicit genre that spans the history of cinema. It
continues to flourish with recent cycles of supernatural horror and torture
porn that span the full range of horror styles and aesthetics. It is enjoyed by
audiences everywhere, but also seen as a malign influence by others. In this
Routledge Film Guidebook, audience researcher and film scholar Brigid Cherry
provides a comprehensive overview of the horror film and explores how the genre
works. Examining the way horror films create images of gore and the uncanny
through film technology and effects, Cherry provides an account of the way
cinematic and stylistic devices create responses of terror and disgust in the
viewer. Horror examines the way these films construct psychological and
cognitive responses and how they speak to audiences on an intimate personal
level, addressing their innermost fears and desires. Cherry further explores
the role of horror cinema in society and culture, looking at how it represents
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various identity groups and engages with social anxieties, and examining the
way horror sees, and is seen by, society.
Laughing, Screaming William Paul 1994 An examination of an extremely popular
box office genre - the gross-out movie - Laughing Screaming is a serious study
of this unashamedly lowbrow product.
Music in Cinema Michel Chion 2021-10-12 Michel Chion is renowned for his
explorations of the significance of frequently overlooked elements of cinema,
particularly the role of sound. In this inventive and inviting book, Chion
considers how cinema has deployed music. He shows how music and film not only
complement but also transform each other. The first section of the book
examines film music in historical perspective, and the second section addresses
the theoretical implications of the crossover between art forms. Chion
discusses a vast variety of films across eras, genres, and continents,
embracing all the different genres of music that filmmakers have used to tell
their stories. Beginning with live accompaniment of silent films in early movie
houses, the book analyzes Al Jolson’s performance in The Jazz Singer, the
zither in The Third Man, Godard’s patchwork sound editing, the synthesizer
welcoming the flying saucer in Close Encounters of the Third Kind, and the
Kinshasa orchestra in Felicité, among many more. Chion considers both original
scores and incorporation of preexisting works, including the use and reuse of
particular composers across cinematic traditions, the introduction of popular
music such as jazz and rock, and directors’ attraction to atonal and dissonant
music as well as musique concrète, of which he is a composer. Wide-ranging and
original, Music in Cinema offers a welcoming overview for students and general
readers as well as refreshingly new and valuable perspectives for film
scholars.
Misfit Children Markus Bohlmann 2016-12-14 This collection of essays turns to
misfit children as those found in-between socio-cultural, psychological and
physical realms. It explores both the possibilities and futilities of
negotiating this in-betweenness.
When Movies Were Theater William Paul 2016 There was a time when seeing a movie
meant more than seeing a film. The theater itself shaped the very perception of
events on screen. This multilayered history tells the story of American film
through the evolution of theater architecture and the surprisingly varied ways
movies were shown, ranging from Edison's 1896 projections to the 1968 Cinerama
premiere of Stanley Kubrick's 2001. William Paul matches distinct architectural
forms to movie styles, showing how cinema's roots in theater influenced
business practices, exhibition strategies, and film technologies.
Blood Money Richard Nowell 2010-12-23 Scholars have consistently applied
psychoanalytic models to representations of gender in early teen slasher films
such as Black Christmas (1974), Halloween (1978) and Friday the 13th (1980) in
order to claim that these were formulaic, excessively violent exploitation
films, fashioned to satisfy the misogynist fantasies of teenage boys and grind
house patrons. However, by examining the commercial logic, strategies and
objectives of the American and Canadian independents that produced the films
and the companies that distributed them in the US, Blood Money demonstrates
that filmmakers and marketers actually went to extraordinary lengths to make
early teen slashers attractive to female youth, to minimize displays of
violence, gore and suffering and to invite comparisons to a wide range of postclassical Hollywood's biggest hits; including Love Story (1970), The Exorcist
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(1973), Saturday Night Fever (1977), Grease and Animal House (both 1978). Blood
Money is a remarkable piece of scholarship that highlights the many forces that
helped establish the teen slasher as a key component of the North American film
industry's repertoire of youth-market product.
Uncanny Bodies Robert Spadoni 2007-09-04 “Through meticulous historical
research, Spadoni in Uncanny Bodies provides a fine understanding of the
aesthetic and cultural context in which the original Universal film version of
Dracula appeared. Through analyses of films that came before and after, he
successfully restores Dracula's strangeness for a contemporary audience, a
strangeness that reflects the rapidly evolving conventions of the early sound
film. A significant contribution to reception studies, Uncanny Bodies makes us
see why Dracula, while holding little terror for subsequent audiences, is
nevertheless both a foundational work for the horror film, and also,
paradoxically, an anomaly, one effectively overshadowed by
Frankenstein.”—William Paul, author of Laughing Screaming: Modern Hollywood
Horror and Comedy "Uncanny Bodies is a pleasure to read. I know of no other
work that has looked as closely at early sound and horror films to make a
persuasive argument about horror's relation to the beginnings of sound film.
Given the voluminous literature on Universal horror films, Spadoni presents
some very original ideas and frames his inquiry in an interesting way."—JanChristopher Horak, editor of Lovers of Cinema: The First American Film AvantGarde, 1919-1945
Possessed Women, Haunted States Christopher J. Olson 2016-11-02 Since the
release of The Exorcist in 1973, there has been a surge of movies depicting
young women becoming possessed by a demonic force that only male religious
figures can exorcise, thereby saving the women from eventual damnation. This
book considers this history of exorcism cinema by analyzing how the traditional
exorcism narrative, established in The Exorcist, recurs across the exorcism
subgenre to represent the effects of demonic possession and ritual exorcism.
This traditional exorcism narrative often functions as the central plot of the
exorcism film, with only the rare film deviating from this structure. The
analysis presented in this book considers how exorcism films reflect, reinforce
or challenge this traditional exorcism narrative. Using various cultural and
critical theories, this book examines how representations of possession and
exorcism reflect, reinforce or challenge prevailing social, cultural, and
historical views of women, minorities, and homosexuals. In particular, exorcism
films appear to explore tensions or fears regarding empowered and sexually
active women, and frequently reinforce the belief that such individuals need to
be subjugated and disempowered so that they no longer pose a threat to those
around them. Even more recent films, produced after the emergence of third wave
feminism, typically reflect this concern about women. Very rarely do exorcism
films present empowered women and feminine sexuality as non-threatening. In
examining this subgenre of horror films, this book looks at films that have not
received much critical scrutiny regarding the messages they contain and how
they relate to and comment upon the historical periods in which they were
produced and initially received. Given the results of this analysis, this book
concludes on the necessity to examine how possession and exorcism are portrayed
in popular culture.
Taiwan Film Directors Emilie Yueh-yu Yeh 2005 This is a study of Taiwanese film
and its some of most celebrated directors, focusing on the rich body of work
from four contemporary filmmakers - Ang Lee, Edward Yang, Hou Hsiao-hsien and
Tsai Ming-liang.
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After "Happily Ever After" Maria San Filippo 2021-05-18 Explores romantic
comedy’s revitalizing response to shifting sexual and social mores of the past
decade.
Hollywood's Embassies Ross Melnick 2022-04-26 Beginning in the 1920s, audiences
around the globe were seduced not only by Hollywood films but also by lavish
movie theaters that were owned and operated by the major American film
companies. These theaters aimed to provide a quintessentially “American”
experience. Outfitted with American technology and accoutrements, they allowed
local audiences to watch American films in an American-owned cinema in a
distinctly American way. In a history that stretches from Buenos Aires and
Tokyo to Johannesburg and Cairo, Ross Melnick considers these movie houses as
cultural embassies. He examines how the exhibition of Hollywood films became a
constant flow of political and consumerist messaging, selling American ideas,
products, and power, especially during fractious eras. Melnick demonstrates
that while Hollywood’s marketing of luxury and consumption often struck a chord
with local audiences, it was also frequently tone-deaf to new social, cultural,
racial, and political movements. He argues that the story of Hollywood’s global
cinemas is not a simple narrative of cultural and industrial indoctrination and
colonization. Instead, it is one of negotiation, booms and busts, successes and
failures, adoptions and rejections, and a precursor to later conflicts over the
spread of American consumer culture. A truly global account, Hollywood’s
Embassies shows how the entanglement of worldwide movie theaters with American
empire offers a new way of understanding film history and the history of U.S.
soft power.
The New European Cinema Rosalind Galt 2006 Rosalind Galt offers innovative
readings of some of the most popular and influential European films of the
1990s, including Emir Kusturica's 'Underground', Lars Von Trier's 'Zentropa',
and Giuseppe Tornatore's 'Cinema Paradiso'.
Printing terror Michael Goodrum 2021-01-12 Printing Terror places horror comics
of the Cold War in dialogue with the anxieties of their age. It rejects the
narrative of horror comics as inherently, and necessarily, subversive and
explores, instead, the ways in which these texts manifest white male fears over
America’s changing sociological landscape. It examines two eras: the pre-CCA
period of the 1940s up to 1954, and the post-CCA era to 1975. The book examines
each of these periods through the lenses of war, gender, and race,
demonstrating that horror comics at this time were centered on white male
victimhood and the monstrosity of the gendered and/or racialised other. It is
of interest to scholars of horror, comics studies, and American history.
The Horror Film Stephen Prince 2004 Focusing on recent postmodern examples,
this is a collection of essays reviewing the history of the horror film and the
psychological reasons for its persistent appeal.
China on Screen Chris Berry 2006 In China on Screen, Chris Berry and Mary
Farquhar, leaders in the field of Chinese film studies, explore more than one
hundred years of Chinese cinema and nation. Providing new perspectives on key
movements, themes, and filmmakers, Berry and Farquhar analyze the films of a
variety of directors and actors, including Chen Kaige, Zhang Yimou, Hou Hsiao
Hsien, Bruce Lee, Jackie Chan, Maggie Cheung, Gong Li, Wong Kar-wai, and Ang
Lee. They argue for the abandonment of "national cinema" as an analytic tool
and propose "cinema and the national" as a more productive framework. With this
approach, they show how movies from China, Hong Kong, Taiwan, and the Chinese
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diaspora construct and contest different ideas of Chinese nation -- as empire,
republic, or ethnicity, and complicated by gender, class, style,
transnationalism, and more. Among the issues and themes covered are the tension
between operatic and realist modes, male and female star images, transnational
production and circulation of Chinese films, the image of the good foreigner -all related to different ways of imagining nation. Comprehensive and
provocative, China on Screen is a crucial work of film analysis.
A Cultural History of Comedy in the Modern Age Louise Peacock 2021-12-30
Drawing together contributions by scholars from a variety of fields, including
theater, film and television, sociology, and visual culture, this volume
explores the range and diversity of comedic performance and comic forms in the
modern age. It covers a range of forms and examples from 1920 to the present
day, including plays, film, television comedy, live comedy, and comedy on
social media. It argues that the period covered was marked by an explosion of
comic forms and a flowering of comic creativity across a range of media. From
the communal watching of silent films at the start of the period, to the use of
Twitter and other online platforms to share and comment on comedy, technology
has brought about significant changes in its form, consumption, and social
effects. As comic forms have shifted and developed, so too have attitudes to
what comedy can and cannot do. This study considers its role in entertainment
and in provoking consideration of a range of social and political topics. Each
chapter takes a different theme as its focus: form, theory, praxis, identities,
the body, politics and power, laughter, and ethics. These eight different
approaches to comedy add up to an extensive, synoptic coverage of the subject.
Deathwatch C. Scott Combs 2014-09-23 While cinema is a medium with a unique
ability to Òwatch lifeÓ and Òwrite movement,Ó it is equally singular in its
portrayal of death. The first study to unpack American cinemaÕs long history of
representing death, this book considers movie sequences in which the process of
dying becomes an exercise in legibility and exploration for the camera and
connects the slow or static process of dying to formal film innovation
throughout the twentieth century. C. Scott Combs analyzes films that stretch
from cinemaÕs origins to the end of the twentieth century, looking at
attractions-based cinema, narrative films, early sound cinema, and films using
voiceover or images of medical technology. Through films such as Thomas
EdisonÕs Electrocuting an Elephant (1903), D. W. GriffithÕs The Country Doctor
(1909), John FordÕs How Green Was My Valley (1941), Billy WilderÕs Sunset
Boulevard (1950), Stanley KubrickÕs 2001: A Space Odyssey (1968), and Clint
EastwoodÕs Million Dollar Baby (2004), Combs argues that the end of dying
occurs more than once, in more than one place. Working against the notion that
film cannot capture the end of life because it cannot stop moving forward, that
it cannot induce the photographic fixity of the death instant, this book argues
that the place of death in cinema is persistently in flux, wedged between
technological precision and embodied perception. Along the way, Combs
consolidates and reconceptualizes old and new debates in film theory.
Gender, Power, and Identity in The Films of Stanley Kubrick Karen A. Ritzenhoff
2022-10-21 This volume features a set of thought-provoking and long overdue
approaches to situating Stanley Kubrick’s films in contemporary debates around
gender, race, and age – with a focus on women’s representations. Offering new
historical and critical perspectives on Kubrick’s cinema, the book asks how his
work should be viewed bearing in mind issues of gender equality, sexual
harassment, and abuse. The authors tackle issues such as Kubrick’s at times
questionable relationships with his actresses and former wives, the dynamics of
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power, misogyny and miscegenation in his films, and auteur ‘apologism’, among
others. The selection delineates these complex contours of Kubrick’s work by
drawing on archival sources, engaging in close readings of specific films, and
exploring Kubrick through unorthodox venture points. With an interdisciplinary
scope and social justice-centered focus, this book offers new perspectives on a
well-established area of study. It will appeal to scholars and upper-level
students of film studies, media studies, gender studies, and visual culture, as
well as to fans of the director interested in revisiting his work with a new
perspective.
Horror Film and Psychoanalysis Steven Jay Schneider 2004-06-28 Psychoanalytic
theory has been the subject of attacks from philosophers, cultural critics and
scientists who have questioned the cogency of its reasoning as well as the
soundness of its premises. Nevertheless, when used to shed light on horror
cinema, psychoanalysis in its various forms has proven to be a fruitful and
provocative interpretative tool. This volume seeks to find the proper place of
psychoanalytic thought in critical discussion of cinema in a series of essays
that debate its legitimacy, utility and validity as applied to the horror
genre. It distinguishes itself from previous work in this area through the
self-consciousness with which psychoanalytic concepts are employed and the
theorization that coexists with interpretations of particular horror films and
subgenres.
The Last Laugh Murray Pomerance 2013-05-15 For critics, fans, and scholars of
drama and film, the laugh has traditionally been tied to comedy, indicating and
expressing mirth, witty relief, joyous celebration, or arch and sarcastic
parody. But strange, dark laughter that illuminates non-comedic, unfunny
situations gets much less attention. In The Last Laugh: Strange Humors of
Cinema, editor Murray Pomerance has assembled contributions from thirteen
estimable scholars that address the strange laughter of cinema from varying
intellectual perspectives and a wide range of sources. Contributors consider
unusual humors in a variety of filmic settings, from the chilling unheard
laughter of silent cinema to the ribald and mortal laughter in the work of
Orson Welles; the vagaries and nuances of laughter in film noir to the
eccentric laughter of science fiction. Essays also look at laughter in many
different applications, from the subtle, underlying wit of the thriller Don't
Look Now to the deeply provocative humor of experimental film and the
unpredictable, shadowy, insightful, and stunning laughter in such films as
Black Swan, Henry Fool, The Treasure of the Sierra Madre, Kiss of Death, The
Dark Knight, and A.I. Artificial Intelligence. The accessibly written, unique
essays in The Last Laugh bring a new understanding to the delicate balance,
unsettled tensions, and fragility of human affairs depicted by strange humor in
film. For scholars of film and readers who love cinema, these essays will be
rich and playful inspiration.
Music in the Horror Film Neil Lerner 2009-12-16 Collects the essays that
examine the effects of music and its ability to provoke or intensify fear in
the genre of horror film, address the presence of music in horror films and
their potency within them, and delve into the films like "The Exorcist", "The
Shining", "The Sixth Sense", "Carnival of Souls" and "The Last House on the
Left."
The Naked And The Undead Cynthia Freeland 2018-03-05 Horror is often dismissed
as mass art or lowbrow entertainment that produces only short-term thrills.
Horror films can be bloody, gory, and disturbing, so some people argue that
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they have bad moral effects, inciting viewers to imitate cinematic violence or
desensitizing them to atrocities. In The Naked and the Undead: Evil and the
Appeal of Horror, Cynthia A. Freeland seeks to counter both aesthetic disdain
and moral condemnation by focusing on a select body of important and revealing
films, demonstrating how the genre is capable of deep philosophical reflection
about the existence and nature of evil?both human and cosmic. In exploring
these films, the author argues against a purely psychoanalytic approach and
opts for both feminist and philosophical understandings. She looks at what it
is in these movies that serves to elicit specific reactions in viewers and why
such responses as fear and disgust are ultimately pleasurable. The author is
particularly interested in showing how gender figures into screen presentations
of evil.The book is divided into three sections: Mad Scientists and Monstrous
Mothers, which looks into the implications of male, rationalistic, scientific
technology gone awry; The Vampire's Seduction, which explores the attraction of
evil and the human ability (or inability) to distinguish active from passive,
subject from object, and virtue from vice; and Sublime Spectacles of Disaster,
which examines the human fascination with horror spectacle. This section
concludes with a chapter on graphic horror films like The Texas Chainsaw
Massacre. Written for both students and film enthusiasts, the book examines a
wide array of films including: The Silence of the Lambs, Repulsion,
Frankenstein, The Fly, Dead Ringers, Alien, Bram Stoker's Dracula, Interview
with the Vampire, Frenzy, The Shining, Eraserhead, Hellraiser, and many others.
Monstrous Forms Adam Charles Hart 2019-11-01 It makes us jump. It makes us
scream. It haunts our nightmares. So why do we watch horror? Why do we play it?
What could possibly appealing about a genre that tries to terrify us? Why would
we subject ourselves to shriek-inducing shocks, or spend dozens of hours
watching a television show about grotesque flesh-eating monsters? Monstrous
Forms offers a theory of horror that works through the genre across a broad
range of contemporary moving-image media: film, television, video games,
YouTube, gifs, streaming, virtual reality. This book analyzes our experience of
and engagement with horror by focusing on its form, paying special attention to
the common ground, the styles and forms that move between mediums. It looks at
the ways that moving-image horror addresses its audiences, the ways that it
elicits, or demands, responses from its viewers, players, browsers. Camera
movement (or "camera" movement), jump scares, offscreen monsters-horror
innovates and perfects styles that directly provoke and stimulate the bodies in
front of the screen. Analyzing films including Paranormal Activity, It Follows,
and Get Out, video games including Amnesia: The Dark Descent, Layers of Fear,
and Until Dawn, and TV shows including The Walking Dead and American Horror
Story, Monstrous Forms argues for understanding horror through its sensational
address, and dissects the forms that make that address so effective.
Freak Show Legacies Gary S. Cross 2021-05-06 Society has long been fascinated
with the freakish, shocking and strange. In this book Gary Cross shows how
freakish elements have been embedded in modern popular culture over the course
of the 20th century despite the evident disenchantment with this once
widespread cultural outlet. Exploring how the spectacle of freakishness
conflicted with genteel culture, he shows how the condemnation of the freak
show by middle-class America led to a transformation and merging of genteel and
freak culture through the cute, the camp and the creepy. Though the carnival
and circus freak was marginalised by the 1960s and had largely disappeared by
the 1980s, forms of freakish culture survived and today appear in reality TV,
horror movies, dark comedies and the popularity of tattoos. Freak Show Legacies
will focus less on the individual 'freak' as 'the other' in society, and more
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on the audience for the freakish and the transformation of wonder, sensibility
and sensitivity that this phenomenon entailed. It will use the phenomenon of
'the freak' to understand the transformation of American popular culture across
the 20th century, identify elements of 'the freak' in popular culture both past
and present, and ask how it has prevailed despite its apparent unpopularity.
Shivers Down Your Spine Alison Griffiths 2013-04-23 From the architectural
spectacle of the medieval cathedral and the romantic sublime of the nineteenthcentury panorama to the techno-fetishism of today's London Science Museum,
humans have gained a deeper understanding of the natural world through highly
illusionistic representations that engender new modes of seeing, listening, and
thinking. What unites and defines many of these wondrous spaces is an immersive
view-an invitation to step inside the virtual world of the image and become a
part of its universe, if only for a short time. Since their inception, museums
of science and natural history have mixed education and entertainment, often to
incredible, eye-opening effect. Immersive spaces of visual display and modes of
exhibition send "shivers" down our spines, engaging the distinct cognitive and
embodied mapping skills we bring to spectacular architecture and illusionistic
media. They also force us to reconsider traditional models of film
spectatorship in the context of a mobile and interactive spectator. Through a
series of detailed historical case studies, Alison Griffiths masterfully
explores the uncanny and unforgettable visceral power of the medieval
cathedral, the panorama, the planetarium, the IMAX theater, and the science
museum. Examining these structures as exemplary spaces of immersion and
interactivity, Griffiths reveals the sometimes surprising antecedents of modern
media forms, suggesting the spectator's deep-seated desire to become immersed
in a virtual world. Shivers Down Your Spine demonstrates how immersive and
interactive museum display techniques such as large video displays,
reconstructed environments, and touch-screen computer interactives have
redefined the museum space, fueling the opposition between public and private,
science and spectacle, civic and corporate interests, voice and text, and life
and death. In her remarkable study of sensual spaces, Griffiths explains why,
for centuries, we keep coming back for more.
Women, Monstrosity and Horror Film Erin Harrington 2017-08-10 Women occupy a
privileged place in horror film. Horror is a space of entertainment and
excitement, of terror and dread, and one that relishes the complexities that
arise when boundaries – of taste, of bodies, of reason – are blurred and
dismantled. It is also a site of expression and exploration that leverages the
narrative and aesthetic horrors of the reproductive, the maternal and the
sexual to expose the underpinnings of the social, political and philosophical
othering of women. This book offers an in-depth analysis of women in horror
films through an exploration of ‘gynaehorror’: films concerned with all aspects
of female reproductive horror, from reproductive and sexual organs, to
virginity, pregnancy, birth, motherhood and finally to menopause. Some of the
themes explored include: the intersection of horror, monstrosity and sexual
difference; the relationships between normative female (hetero)sexuality and
the twin figures of the chaste virgin and the voracious vagina dentata;
embodiment and subjectivity in horror films about pregnancy and abortion;
reproductive technologies, monstrosity and ‘mad science’; the discursive
construction and interrogation of monstrous motherhood; and the relationships
between menopause, menstruation, hagsploitation and ‘abject barren’ bodies in
horror. The book not only offers a feminist interrogation of gynaehorror, but
also a counter-reading of the gynaehorrific, that both accounts for and opens
up new spaces of productive, radical and subversive monstrosity within a mode
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of representation and expression that has often been accused of being
misogynistic. It therefore makes a unique contribution to the study of women in
horror film specifically, while also providing new insights in the broader area
of popular culture, gender and film philosophy.
Hollywood Lighting from the Silent Era to Film Noir Patrick Keating 2009-12-15
Lighting performs essential functions in Hollywood films, enhancing the
glamour, clarifying the action, and intensifying the mood. Examining every
facet of this understated art form, from the glowing backlights of the silent
period to the shaded alleys of film noir, Patrick Keating affirms the role of
Hollywood lighting as a distinct, compositional force. Closely analyzing Girl
Shy (1924), Anna Karenina (1935), Only Angels Have Wings (1939), and T-Men
(1947), along with other brilliant classics, Keating describes the unique
problems posed by these films and the innovative ways cinematographers handled
the challenge. Once dismissed as crank-turning laborers, these early
cinematographers became skillful professional artists by carefully balancing
the competing demands of story, studio, and star. Enhanced by more than one
hundred illustrations, this volume counters the notion that style took a
backseat to storytelling in Hollywood film, proving that the lighting practices
of the studio era were anything but neutral, uniform, and invisible.
Cinematographers were masters of multifunctionality and negotiation, honing
their craft to achieve not only realistic fantasy but also pictorial artistry.
The Laughing Dead Cynthia J. Miller 2016-05-20 Hybrid films that straddle more
than one genre are not unusual. But when seemingly incongruous genres are
mashed together, such as horror and comedy, filmmakers often have to tread
carefully to produce a cohesive, satisfying work. Though they date as far back
as James Whale’s Bride of Frankenstein (1935), horror-comedies have only
recently become popular attractions for movie goers. In The Laughing Dead: The
Horror-Comedy Film from Bride of Frankenstein to Zombieland, editors Cynthia J.
Miller and A. Bowdoin Van Riper have compiled essays on the comic undead that
look at the subgenre from a variety of perspectives. Spanning virtually the
entire sound era, this collection considers everything from classics like The
Canterville Ghost to modern cult favorites like Shaun of the Dead. Other films
discussed include Abbott and Costello Meet Frankenstein, Beetlejuice,
Ghostbusters, House on Haunted Hill, ParaNorman, Scream, Vampire’s Kiss, and
Zombieland. Contributors in this volume consider a wide array of comedic
monster films—from heartwarming (The Book of Life) to pitch dark (The Fearless
Vampire Killers) and even grotesque (Frankenhooker). The Laughing Dead will be
of interest to scholars and fans of both horror and comedy films, as well as
those interested in film history and, of course, the proliferation of the
undead in popular culture.
The Impossible David Lynch Todd McGowan 2007 Todd McGowan studies Lynch's
talent for blending the bizarre and the normal to emphasise the odd nature of
normality itself. In Lynch's movies, fantasy becomes a means through which the
viewer is encouraged to build a revolutionary relationship with the world.
Hollywood's Artists Virginia Wright Wexman 2020-07-21 Today, the director is
considered the leading artistic force behind a film. The production of a
Hollywood movie requires the labor of many people, from screenwriters and
editors to cinematographers and boom operators, but the director as author of
the film overshadows them all. How did this concept of the director become so
deeply ingrained in our understanding of cinema? In Hollywood’s Artists,
Virginia Wright Wexman offers a groundbreaking history of how movie directors
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became cinematic auteurs that reveals and pinpoints the influence of the
Directors Guild of America (DGA). Guided by Frank Capra’s mantra “one man, one
film,” the Guild has portrayed its director-members as the creators responsible
for turning Hollywood entertainment into cinematic art. Wexman details how the
DGA differentiated itself from other industry unions, focusing on issues of
status and creative control as opposed to bread-and-butter concerns like wages
and working conditions. She also traces the Guild’s struggle for creative and
legal power, exploring subjects from the language of on-screen credits to the
House Un-American Activities Committee’s investigations of the movie industry.
Wexman emphasizes the gendered nature of images of the great director,
demonstrating how the DGA promoted the idea of the director as a masculine
hero. Drawing on a broad array of archival sources, interviews, and theoretical
and sociological insight, Hollywood’s Artists sheds new light on the ways in
which the Directors Guild of America has shaped the role and image of directors
both within the Hollywood system and in the culture at large.
Style and Form in the Hollywood Slasher Film Wickham Clayton 2015-10-12 Style
and Form in the Hollywood Slasher Film fills a broad scholastic gap by
analysing the elements of narrative and stylistic construction of films in the
slasher subgenre of horror that have been produced and/or distributed in the
Hollywood studio system from its initial boom in the late 1970s to the present.
Indian Horror Cinema Mithuraaj Dhusiya 2017-09-13 This book studies the
hitherto overlooked genre of horror cinema in India. It uncovers some unique
and diverse themes that these films deal with, including the fear of the
unknown, the supernatural, occult practices, communication with spirits of the
deceased, ghosts, reincarnation, figures of vampires, zombies, witches and
transmutations of human beings into non-human forms such as werewolves. It
focusses on the construction of feminine and masculine subjectivities in select
horror films across seven major languages – Hindi, Tamil, Telugu, Kannada,
Bangla, Marathi and Malayalam. The author shows that the alienation of the body
and bodily functions through the medium of the horror film serves to
deconstruct stereotypes of caste, class, gender and anthropocentrism. Some
riveting insights emerge thus, such as the masculinist undertow of the
possession narrative and how complex structures of resistance accompany the
anxieties of culture via the dread of laughter. This original account of Indian
cinematic history is accessible yet strongly analytical and includes an
exhaustive filmography. The book will interest scholars and researchers in film
studies, media and cultural studies, art, popular culture and performance,
literature, gender, sociology, South Asian studies, practitioners, filmmakers
as well as cinephiles.

laughing-screaming-modern-hollywood-horror-and-com

12/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

